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Dear Parents, 
 
I hope everyone is keeping safe and well.  
This week has certainly had a different feel to it than last week when the children were so excited to see everyone. We 
have noticed how more emotional the children are at times and our priority in school, especially for these 3 weeks, is to 
help the children to feel safe, secure and happy. Please let us know if your child is feeling more anxious than normal as we 
can try and address this in school. We are focussing on our emotions and mental-wellbeing a lot more in school so that the 
children are ready for their learning once again.  
 
We cannot believe how close we are to the Easter break already and have been reminding the children of the Easter story 
which they been enjoying learning about. It has been lovely to see how well they understand how important this time is in 
the Christian calendar and they know it is a time for forgiveness, thankfulness and compassion. Red Nose Day today has 
also helped us to remember how the Bible teaches us to always help others when we can. 
 
Happy Book 
I would like to thank Katie for saving the day! She found the essential lead that we needed to connect everyone for 
Collective Worship yesterday and she did not give up until she found it. I would also like to thank Alfie for sharing his 
wonderful books on Sir Captain Tom with me.  
 
Achievement from Home and School 
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Danielle, Macy, Oliver, Harry B, Alfie 
D, Noah D, Elsie Mae, Max, Edith, Hannah, Sam, Brooke, Joshua, Catherine, Isabella O, Jessica O, Patrick, Ruby T, Sonny T, 
Harry T, Archie and Poppie. Pablo, Elsie Mae Edith, Joshua, Ruby T, Sonny T, Harry T and Archie have achieved their Silver 
Mathletics award. Congratulations Elsie Mae, Ruby T, Sonny T and Harry T for achieving your Gold Mathletics Award. Our 
Class Spelling Shed Superstar is Quickbury class with 45,289,146 points and our Top Ten Super-Spellers are Mitchell, 
Catherine, Sonny W, Pablo, Alfie D, Harry B, Hannah, Sam, Oliver and Edith.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: children who have demonstrated a good understanding of the Easter story and contribute 
well during RE lessons.  
Copeland: Rose had a great understanding of the Easter story. She told us about it with great detail. 
Durrington: When we re-enacted Palm Sunday, Patrick demonstrated his understanding by playing the role of Jesus so well.  
Fitzwalter: Archie demonstrated a deep understanding of the Easter story and shared with us why it was so important that 
Jesus sacrificed his life for us.  
Quickbury: Oskar displayed great tolerance this week in our RE lessons. He told us all that we should respect each other’s 
beliefs.  
 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Birthdays: This morning we sang the Birthday Song to Elsie Mae who will be 5 years old tomorrow.  
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
 
 
Learning Hero  
My Star of the Week is Oskar for his wonderful views in RE and during discussion times. 
 
Dates  
Friday 26th March: End of term 
Monday 12th April: Summer term begins. 
 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
Headteacher 
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